
March 25, 2015 
 
Dr. Steve Pegram 
Superintendent – Santa Fe Trail School District 
1663 E US Hwy 56 
Carbondale, KS  66414 

 
Dear Dr. Pegram: 
 
This letter is to inform you that I have chosen to resign from the Three Lakes Educational 
Cooperative and my position as gifted facilitator for the Santa Fe Trail School District, as I have been 
offered and accepted a position as an English teacher for the Council Grove school district for next 
year.  With my resignation from this position, I will also be resigning my supplemental positions at 
both SFTHS and CAC/SFJTH.  These positions include SADD sponsor, NHS sponsor, StuCo 
Sponsor, and Scholars’ Bowl Sponsor.   

I appreciate the professional development and growth that have I have participated in during my time 
in the district.  I have grown both personally and professionally, and I am truly grateful for all the 
opportunities that I have had in this position.  I hope that our professional relationship will continue 
as I move forward in my career.   
 
I wish you and the Santa Fe Trail District continued growth and success in the future.  Thank you 
again for the opportunity to work as a gifted facilitator in the district for the past ten years, as well as 
the opportunity to sponsor a variety of student activities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Tina McIver 

 
CC:  Michael Flax, CAC/SFJTH Principal 
 Patrick Graham, SFTHS Principal 

 

 
 


